
From: PEC <pec@london.ca>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 12:43 PM 
To: Kalp, Stephanie <skalp@london.ca> 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fw: File No. OZ-9704 Proposed development of a 25 storey building at 735 
Wonderland Rd. London 
 
SORRY – I didn’t redact the info.  SORRY!! 
 
It has been brought to our attention that a letter was sent from the City to all those with homes here at 
1241 Beaverbrook Ave., informing everyone about a meeting re the high rise which is being considered 
by City Council.  We live and own [REDACTED] and along with some others in Phase 3 of this 
development that I talked with, did not receive any letter from City Council. 
As you can imagine we are all concerned about this proposal due to high traffic on our two lane street.  
There is more than enough traffic now making it difficult for those of us living here to get in and out of our 
complex.  We would like to know how many of us in phase 3 did not receive notification of this meeting 
and how the city has missed us since we regularly get our tax notices without any trouble.  Would you be 
kind enough to reply. 
Thank you.   Ken & Calista McNairn 
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